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helpful services & programs in our area 

State Representative

Mike Demicco
Farmington | 21st Assembly District

Capitol: 860-240-8585 
www.housedems.ct.gov/Demicco

Dear Neighbor,

The 2016 legislative session is underway and I look forward to representing you in the Connecticut 
General Assembly. An important part of my job is providing you with information on services and 
programs in our area that you may find useful. In order to truly be your voice at the State Capitol, I 
believe it is important to keep lines of communication open. Please call my office at 860-240-8585 
or email me at Mike.Demicco@cga.ct.gov with any concerns or ideas you may have. Together, I am 
confident we can address Farmington’s most pressing needs.

Sincerely, 



For additional community support services 
call 2-1-1 / (800) 203-1234 

or visit  www.211ct.org

Services For The Disabled 
FAVARH
Dept. of Developmental Services
Commission Deaf/Hearing Impaired
The Arc of Connecticut 
CCARC, Inc.

860-693-6662
860-418-6000
860-697-3560
860-246-6400
860-229-6665

www.favarh.org
www.ct.gov/dds
www.dhoh.ct.gov
www.thearcct.org
www.ccarc.com

Services For Energy & Heat 
Eversource Payment Options
CNG Matching Payment Plan
Operation Fuel

800-286-2000
860-727-3034
860-243-2345

www.eversource.com
www.cngcorp.com
www.operationfuel.org

Services For Education
CT Department of Education
Farmington Public Schools
CT Parent Advocacy Center

860-713-6707
860-673-8270
860-739-3089

www.state.ct.us/sde 
www.fpsct.org
www.cpacinc.org

Services For The Elderly 
Farmington Social Services
AARP
Leading Age CT 

860-675-2390
866-295-7279
860-828-8653

www.farmington-ct.org 
www.aarp.org/ct
www.leadingagect.org

Legislative Update 
The legislative committees on which I serve are studying several initiatives, 
suggested by my constituents, aimed at improving our quality of life. 

The Public Health Committee is considering bills to improve barrier-free access for 
individuals with physical disabilities, as well as access to information and services 
for those with intellectual and developmental disabilities. 

The Energy and Technology Committee is considering bills to expand access to 
shared clean energy in our state, as well as requiring the Connecticut Siting Council 
to hold public hearings in the municipality where a proposed communication tower 
is to be located. 

The Environment Committee is considering bills to encourage the recycling of 
household consumer batteries, as well as protecting state land, with conservation 
value, from being sold or conveyed to other entities.
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